Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Hoehn, Greg [Greg.Hoehn@stantec.com]

Sent: Monday, June 25, 2012 9:01 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: RE: RO3094 Work Plan for 779 Grant, San Lorenzo

Thanks Jerry.

We are getting the perjury statement from PG&E and will upload the work plan the statement
into the ACEH ftp site. We will claim the GeoTracker and upload there when we receive the
approval.

Greg Hoehn

Principal Geologist

Stantec

57 Lafayette Circle 2nd Floor
Lafayette CA 94549

Ph:  (925) 444-9307

Cell: (925) 818-0823
Greg.Hoehn@stantec.com
www.stantec.com

The content of this email is the confidential property of Stantec and should not be copied,
modified, retransmitted, or used for any purpose except with Stantec's written authorization.
If you are not the intended recipient, please delete all copies and notify us immediately.

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

————— Original Message-----

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health [mailto:jerry.wickham@acgov.org]
Sent: Monday, June 25, 2012 8:58 AM

To: Albrecht, Mason; Hoehn, Greg

Cc: Conner, Anne P (CGT)

Subject: RE: R03094 Work Plan for 779 Grant, San Lorenzo

Greg,

In answer to your phone call, this case is R00003094 (GeoTracker Global ID T10000003439).
Please upload to the ACEH ftp site and also claim the site on GeoTracker and upload there as
well.

Thank you,
Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, June 21, 2012 4:11 PM

To: mason.albrecht@stantec.com; greg.hoehn@stantec.com
Cc: Conner, Anne P (CGT)

Subject: R03094 Work Plan for 779 Grant, San Lorenzo

I received a paper copy of a Work Plan for Limited Excavation for the above referenced site.
ACEH case files are entirely electronic. Please submit the document electronically to the
ACEH ftp site and GeoTracker per the attached instructions in order to get the Work Plan into
the case files.



Thank you,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org<mailto:jerry.wickham@acgov.org>

Online case files are available for review at the following website:
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm.

Confidentiality Notice: This email and any attachments thereto may contain private,
confidential, and privileged material for the sole use of the intended recipient. Any review,
copying, or distribution of this email (or any attachments thereto) by other than the County
of Alameda or the intended recipient is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended
recipient, please contact the sender immediately and permanently delete the original and any
copies of this email and any attachments thereto.



